
Google continuously holds events and activities for PVAMU CS students 
 
As part of the partnership between Google and the Department of Computer 
Science, Google made a second visit to our department this fall on 10/22-10/24. 
They organized an interview workshop to explain how to prepare interviews from 
phone interview to on-site interview. There were about 30 Computer Science 
students attended the workshop. A couple of technical questions were discussed in 
detail, which gave our students a taste on the technical interview. Workshop 
attendees gave very positive feedback and showed their strong motivation to work 
hard in the classes they are currently taking and to start internship preparation and 
application soon. Additionally, Google set one-on-one office-hour session for our 
students, where the students got advice on how to improve their resumes and 
prepare for interviews. Our department will continue to work hard to strengthen the 
partnership with Google, hoping that more opportunities will be brought to our 
students. (By Dr. Na Li, CS Assistant Professor. 10/24/2019) 
 

 


